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Greetings to our beloved International community, World Leaders and potential
donors. Our council is proud to present our yearly report by the International Executive
committee listed on our website. We have been working diligently to prevent and prosecute
any international EWF activity that does not report to our Headquarters. We will continue to
lead by example, protect our global community and define what unity and order looks like.
May the works of our dedicated executives and committees continue to inspire a new
generation of balanced caregivers and community vanguards. Please join us in our efforts.

Here is a list of accomplishments in 2024

1.Established a strong support for Burkina Faso decolonization process.

2.Updated International Press Message.

3.Continuously processing strong/worthy student recommendations.

4 Established a strong support for the Niger decolonization process.

5.Updated our transparency report to the Federal non profit database in the U.S.
6.Recognized and addressed the New York City housing crisis by assisting hundreds of
New York City residents' assistance and support.

7.EWF became a community advocacy organization to legally assist immigrants and
African Americans with crisis situations in New York City.



8.Updated our State of Emergency.

9.Finalized and filed our first official Governmental Charter Document.

10.Established employee exemptions.

11.Established governmental insurance policy for upcoming events.

12.Had a successful convention meeting.

13.Held first NYC event at Jackie Robinson Park.

14.0pened translation services for New York City immigrants with the ability to service
twenty-five to one hundred African languages.

15.Prepared a better-health stream of progress with the ability to walk in immigrants to
hospitals all over the U.S. that need medical care.

16.Completed an extensive report on the political corruption in Jamaica, West Indies and
made it public.

17.Started a Botswani Lake project in Ghana that goes directly through our Headquarters
Executive council for leasing and owning plots of land.

18.Expanded our inhouse University of Success to prepare our students for in-house grants.
19.Teamed up with similar black, New York City organizations to expand our capabilities of
protecting historic African American civil and human rights.

20.Preparing 4 New locals to come on board legally and lawfully.

21.Designed a new Governmental Logo.

22.Designed a fraud proof National ID card.

23.Secured a safe and secure way to create and distribute official documents and ID cards.
24 Established a great relationship with the New York City African American Parks
department

25.Started uniform designs for all future conventions.

Despite all that we have had to overcome, with the loss of our Senior Director Clive
Kofi Allen and our international treasurer Justice Shabazz X, we have had yet another year
at EWF to finalize some very important and historical documents needed to move forward.
We thank all of our private members for their participation in supporting us to address
these events. Please consider donating to our federation at the website below, so that we
can continue the important humanitarian works of our forefathers and mothers.

We appreciate you.



Sincerely,

The Ethiopian World Federation, Incorporated

105 west 125th st. #1095 New York, NY 10027-4444
www.theethiopianworldfederation.org
ewf@theethiopianworldfederation.org
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